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Construction on the Main Street Bridge in Los Lunas nears completion 
Final phase includes lane shifts in each direction on NM 6, March 29-April 3 

 

LOS LUNAS- Paving and striping are all that remain to complete the NM 6 Main Street Bridge crossing 
over the Rio Grande. One lane will be open both east and westbound beginning Monday, March 29 
through Sunday, April 3, 2021.  

The lane restrictions will initially shift traffic to the south in the construction area, with one lane open 
in each direction (east and west).  Lane shifts and restrictions will change in order for crews to complete 
paving and striping on both sides of the road. 

Motorists using NM 6 should expect delays during this time and use extra caution in the construction 
area. 

Construction began on the Main Street Bridge replacement project in November 2019 and is expected 
to be completed in April 2021. 

FNF is the contractor for the project. Regular work hours are Monday-Friday 7 a.m.-6 p.m., although 
the contractor may work evenings or weekends as needed. 

In addition to bridge replacement, the project includes utility improvements, ADA ramps and erosion 
control for the area. 

For updated construction information, visit www.NMroads.com  

All construction is weather permitting and subject to change without notice. 
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